



Request to extend the decision date by another 10 days for the Tracy and Ed Grimes 112 conversion application

1 message

HB Humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net>

Thu, Aug 17, 2017 at 8:18 AM

To: "Hays - DNR, Peter" <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Cc: yuccaridgesand@wildblue.net

Tracy and Ed Grimes request the Division extend the decision date for the Conversion Application by another ten days in order to complete the adequacy items required by the Division.

Thank you for your help

H B Humphries